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March 5, 2015

Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Ref: Docket #15-065

Dear Ms. Howland,

On February 1 Qth we sent you a revised affiliate agreement between Rosebrook Water
Company, Inc. and Omni Hotels. Staff and Company have held a conversation on March 4,
2015 and agreed that the relationship between Rosebrook Water Company and Omni Hotels is
not an affiliate agreement, but rather a contractual agreement.

Pursuant to RSA 366, Rosebrook Water Company has no ownership or share of stock in Omni
Hotels, we provide a service to them only. Please withdraw the contract submitted to you in
February.

Thank you in advance for your understanding and if you have any questions or concerns please
do not hesitate to contact me at 603.278.1169 or lvalladares@rosebrookwatercompany.com

Sincerely,

Leah Valladares
Finance Manager
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